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SPECIAL COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE REPORT 
FROM THE MEETING HELD FEBRUARY 5, 2016 

 
 

For the Council Meeting of February 25, 2016, the Committee recommends the following: 
 
 
1. Protocol Workshop:  

 
1. That Council invite representatives from all of the City’s Twin Cities to visit Victoria in 

the week prior to the Victoria Day weekend in 2017, and specifically include an 
invitation to attend the Canadian Capital Cities Organization Conference being hosted 
by Victoria at that time. 
 

2. That Council approach the Esquimalt and Songhees First Nations with a proposal to 
host representatives from Indigenous communities in and around Sister Cities.   

 

2. Discussion on Potential Sister City Relationship with Puerto Vallarta, Mexico:  
 
That Council direct Staff to develop a process for determining how to establish Twin City 
and Friendship City relationships.  
 


